| Q\ -
Andrew Beattie

From; Lorrae Lemond <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2016 9:21 PM

To: ‘ DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

| object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

1. | object to the extended hours of work from 6am start time to finish at 10pm 5 days a week plus an extra
day of work which will be held on Saturdays. This will disturb the residents of Wattle Grove at the very least and
cause sleep deprivation. Imagine trying to get children to sleep while these works are going on. Even when you’re
not trying to sleep the noise would be disturbing and would cause stress upon those nearby. All of the above will
lead to increased health issues.

2. It is mentioned that the intensified construction works will only last for a short duration. Six to nine months
of intensified construction with industrial noise from 6am to 10pm, working six days per week, additional pollution
as well as additional traffic on the road will be difficult to bear for those who live in the surrounding suburbs.

3. As the M5 bridge over the Georges River alone will reach capacity this year let alone the other nearby roads,
intersections and bridges that are either at capacity already or close, the area will not be able to cope with an
additional 1,490 daily truck movement plus construction and employee’s vehicles. Nothing should go ahead until
the roads are upgraded the same as the conditions placed by NSW PAC recently on the MICL project.

4, Pollution created by the crushing of clean fill and unknown demolition waste. Why is it acceptable to
subject the residents and workers of the surrounding areas with pollution, additional to what they are already
exposed, to when the pollution in the south west of Sydney is already known to be poor. Itis not acceptable to be

crushing “unknown demolition waste” so close to a residential area.

The abhove are just some of my concerns regarding the requested early works modification to the Moorebank
precinct West Concept Plan.

Yours sincerely,
Lorrae Lemond

Wattle Grove, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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